Let's Read a LATTE TE

March 2017

Dear 5th Grade Parents,

As we launch off our Parents as Reading Partners (PARP) month, we want you to be a part of the fun at school as well. We are inviting you to come in and read to your child's class. We will have books available to read if you don't want to bring your own. We will have 1 parent read per classroom. We will choose the parents to read on a, first come, first serve basis. If any class has additional readers we will forward the information to the teacher to schedule additional times for guest readers to visit. The schedule for parent readers is below.

All 5th Grade Parent readers will be invited to come between **8:15 am and 9:45am** on the following day. We are limiting the times to not conflict with our lunch schedules.

Wednesday, March 16th -5th Grade

If you are interested in being a guest parent reader for our PARP month, please sign and return the form below and we will contact you about the times to come and read to our students.

Child's name	
Homeroom Class Teacher	Grade
Guest Reader's name	
Guest Reader's relationship to child	
Guest Reader's Phone number	Park,
Guest Reader's Email address	Park i